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I am in support of this project for several reasons. This project will bring much needed monies to the
community and school systems. Our local school districts are having extreme budget issues which
directly affect the educational process of our children. This would be a of investing in the future of our
children's education. Today, many farmers are facing financial difficulties and this would give them an
alternative source of income and may prevent many from loosing their land that has been in their family
for generations.
IF solar panels were unsafe, why are many school districts installing them on school grounds?
Overall, we need to start looking to the future and using the solar energy available to us saving on our
natural resources that may run out.
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